EBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
To: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle. Executive Secretary
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presi
DATE: June 7. 2010

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 10-0512
City Streets — Closing — McElderry Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is pleased to support City Council Bill
10-0512. This Bill allows for the closing of McElderry Street, extending from the west side of
Dean Street, to the east side of the 600 block of Highland Avenue. This street closure will allow
Schuster Concrete, an established City business, located at 3625 Monument Street, to increase
efficiency at its east Baltimore plant.

g Kaliope Parthemos
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